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Hunting up Some Fun  
2nd Annual Scavenger Hunt  

We held our second annual scavenger at the Lodge at Old 

Kinderhook the first night of our 2018 Conference and I am excited 

to say I think it was even better than last year. We had a great 

turnout with over half of the conference attendees and a few 

vendors participating. Everyone seemed to have a blast as you can 

see from the photos below.  

 

We are already planning for next year and we hope to have even 

more participants. If you plan to attend the 2019 conference then 

please plan to also attend the extra-curricular activities. They are 

always a good time and a great way to network with fellow 

animal care professionals.  
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Certification Training  
April Dates Announced 

 

MACA Certification Training is coming to 

Northwestern State University in Maryville, 

Missouri in April 2019 on the 10th and 11th. 

Registration and hotel information are available 

on the training page of our website.  

 

 

2018 Award Winners  

 

 
John Rhodes Award – Ellen Stark 
Outstanding Veterinarian Support- Fanning Family Pet Care 
Shelter of the Year- City of Republic Animal Control 
Paws for Applause- Lucinda Kerns 
Animal Control Officer of the Year- Daniel St. Lawrence  
Animal Care Specialist of the Year- Ashley Hurst (Not Pictured) 

Articles Wanted     

 

Do you love to write and have a story 

you think other MACA members 

should read? If the answer is yes then 

we want you to write for us. Please 

send you stories, big or small to 

bpd501bfd428@yahoo.com and you 

may see your story in a future MACA 

newsletter. Don’t forget to include your 

name and please credit any resources 

you used for your story. Thank you. 
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